
BISC SPIN SPIRAL JUMP COMPETITION – FINAL RESULTS  

    Tuesday 19
th

 October 2010    

       

Class 1a – Beginners aged 9 & under Spiral/step 

sequence 
Spin Jump 

Final 

position 
 Anna Mitchley 1 1 1 1 
 Sabrina Obray 2 2 5 2 
 Gemma  Harling 5 3 4 3 
 Jade  Livingstone 3 6 3 4 
 Emma Vokes 4 7 2 5 
 Tate Baxter 6 4 6 6 
 Lena Palin 7 5 7 7 
       
       

Class 1b – Beginners aged 10 & over     
       
 India Porter 1 1 1 1 

 Jenna Ford 3 2         5 2 
 Emily Wong 5 3 2 3 
 Danni Holland 2 5 3 4 
 Zina Livingstone 9 4 4 5 
 Lauryn McLaughlin 4 7 7 6 
 Keeva Baxter 7 6 6 7 
 Natalie Prahl 10 8 8 8 
 Bethany Clarke 8 9 9 9 
 Abigail Judge 6 10 10 10 
 Natasha Kerzman    w/d 
       
       

Class 2 – Level 1       
 Lottie Adams   w/d    

       
       
       

Class 3 – Level 2       
       
 Jemima Whelan 1 3 1 1 
 Nicole Watson 4 1 3 2 
 Jasmine Windsor 2 2 4 3 
 Ella Rhodes 3 4 2 4 
 Becky Adams    w/d 
       

       
       
       



BISC SPIN SPIRAL JUMP COMPETITION – FINAL RESULTS  

    Tuesday 19
th

 October 2010    

 

       

       

Class 4 – Level 3  Spiral/step 

sequence 
Spin Jump 

Final 

position 
 Laura Sabaliauskaite 3 1 1 1 
 Jacob Payne 1 3 2 2 
 Rhiannon Bailey 2 2 3 3 
       
       

Class 5 – Level 4      
       
 Megan Rhodes 2 1 3 1 
 Bethany Armitage 1 5 1 2 
 Harvey Clarke 3 4 2 3 

 Rachael Potts 5 2 4 4 
 Sophie Torrington 4 3 5 5 
 Annabel Britton    w/d 
       
       

Class 6 – Level 5       

 Sarah Wakefield 1 4 1 1 
 Isabel Butler 2 2 2 2 
 Grace Boland 3 1 4 3 
 Amy  Barnes 4 3 3 4 
 Charlotte Varney    w/d 
       
       
       

Class 7 – Level 6 & over      

 Laura  Crawford 1 1 1 1 

       
       

 

The results were calculated using a weighting of 0.3 for the step sequence/spiral, 0.3 for the spin and 0.4 for 

the jump except for Classes 1 a & b where the weighting was 0.3 for the spiral, 0.4 for the spin, and 0.3 for the 

jump. 

The next BISC Club competition will be in the New Year.  Further information will be 

announced on the Club notice board and on the website. 

 

Thanks go to Kate Whelan, Debbie and Mark Stephens, Lyn A’Court. John Bailey, Lesley Brenikov 

and Ellie Hetebrij for their assistance during the competition 


